February 2, 2015

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:20pm, with the following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, Victoria Gudeman, Gina Ellis and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.

Minutes for January, 2015 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was \$117,223.50.

The Commission agreed to contract Freeman Industries to do a tank inspection again this year.

Mr. Levey made a motion to accept the bid from Antietam Electric to provide and install a generator at the water treatment plant, with the contingencies that the contractor provide cut sheets and warranty info for the generator and that the Boonsboro Municipal Utilities Commission agrees on the operations of the generator. Mr. Hull seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 7:50p.m.

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator